
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 10, 2021 
 

Item 10, Report No. 58, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 10, 2021. 
 
 
 

10. OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 

10.1 CONSIDERATION OF AD-HOC COMMITTEE REPORTS  

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following 
Ad-Hoc Committee reports be received: 

1. Effective Governance and Oversight Task Force meeting 
of November 17, 2021 (Report No. 9); 

2. Diversity and Inclusion Task Force meeting of 
November 18, 2021 (Report No. 8); 

3. Audit Committee meeting of November 22, 2021  
(Report No. 5); 

4. Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting of  
November 23, 2021 (Report No. 6); and 

5. Heritage Vaughan Committee meeting of  
November 24, 2021 (Report No. 7). 

10.2 STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following 
Staff Communications be received: 

SC1 Memorandum from the Acting Deputy City Manager, 
Infrastructure Development, dated November 26, 2021; 
and 

SC2 Memorandum from the Acting Deputy City Manager, 
Infrastructure Development, dated December 3, 2021. 

 
  


